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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Unemployment would help greatly being a single income family and single mother. I 

have a house paymemt that needs to be paid. I need to be able to pay all my other 

bills and put food on the table. Standing on the line for a better contract is extremely 

important to me, so much that I have gone 29 days without a paycheck. 

Unemployment would be so helpful so I can still stand up to providence and get what 

the community and us nurses deserve for a better Healthcare system. Thank you. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Christy Fenter RN 


